
 

 

Happy Tuesday SSES Families! 

Just a friendly reminder that Curriculum Night takes place at the school this Thursday, September 
26th from 6:15pm-7:15pm. Our PTA 
will be hosting a family BBQ on this same night from 5pm-6:30pm.  Looking forward to seeing you 
all there! 

Yours in Learning, 

The Staff of SSES 

 


